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Dear Parent or Guardian, 

We are writing to inform you about an exciting new program we are implementing starting Monday, March 31, 2025. To 
enhance communication regarding student attendance, we will be utilizing Attendance Intervention, a PowerSchool 
product designed to streamline updates and alerts for families. 

With Attendance Intervention, you will receive text messages and email alerts directly from school leaders, keeping you 
informed about your child's attendance in real time. 

What makes Attendance Intervention unique? 

• No Login Required: Messages will automatically be sent to the phone number and email address the school has on file 
for you. 

• Direct Communication: Each message will come from a unique phone number associated with the sender. This direct 
line allows you to easily save the sender’s number in your phone and reply directly to them, if desired. 

• Absence Alerts: Families will be notified if a student is absent from school in a timely fashion. 

• Say Goodbye to Language Barriers: Attendance Intervention translates text and email messages into more than 90 
languages, based on the preferred language on file. We have sent in a recommendation to add the Navajo Language. 
We will keep you updated on this request.  

We are confident that this program will enhance communication and ensure we are all working together to support our 
students’ successes. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the school office (505) 696-3434. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education. 

Sincerely, 

Newcomb Middle School 

 

 


